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RE: Request for Information held by SWFRS 
 
Your request ref: IG000023 has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked us: 
 
Can you please provide a list of all vehicles owned by your service. 
 
What type the vehicle is (pump, platform etc.), which stations they are based at and index plates. 

 
Our response: 

Please find attached our most recent fleet list (as at August 2019), this list is updated annually and 

will be due for publication again next year.  

 

Whilst we have provided you with most of our fleet information, some specialist details of our 

vehicle equipment may have been omitted under section 24 (1) of the FOIA 2000 relating to 

national security. In providing the full information of our specialist equipment vehicles we may be 

putting our services and duties of protecting the public at potential risk –highlighting our capability 

and resources to respond to incidents. It is therefore concluded that the release of this particular 

information may prejudice national security which is exempt under 24 (1) FOIA 



 

 

In relation to your request for number plates and station locations, this information is considered 

to be exempt from disclosure under Section 31(2i) of the Freedom of Information Act to the release 

of vehicle registration numbers/station locations, as the Service believes that the release of this 

particular information into the public domain would create a vulnerability in our aim to protect our 

valuable assets and maintain the effective operation of our emergency provision. 

We believe that a full list of vehicle registration numbers and locations would present a threat to 

our services and to securing the health, safety and welfare of SWF&RS staff, visitors and members 

of the community that we serve (s.31(2i)). 

If you have any queries regarding your Freedom of Information request, please contact us at 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk quoting the reference number above in any future 
communication. 

If you are dissatisfied with the way that your information request has been handled, you can request 
an internal review by writing to: 

Information Governance and Compliance Officer 
South Wales Fire and Rescue Service  
Forest View Business Park  
Llantrisant 
CF72 8LX 
 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at: 

Information Commissioner’s Office-Wales, 
2nd Floor,  
Churchill House,  
Churchill Way, 
Cardiff,  
CF10 2HH. 
 

There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Yours Faithfully  
 
Abbilea Oldfield 
Information Governance and Compliance 
 
 
Dataprotection@southwales-fire.gov.uk 
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